
 

 

Kilteely,  Co. Limerick. 

Phone: 061- 384568                           email: kilteelyns@outlook.com 

            Website: www.kilteelyns.ie 

          30th March 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Green Schools 
The evaluation for our 4th Green Flag took place on Friday, 25th March. Ellen, our Travel Officer was 
very impressed with the work that had been done and the children’s knowledge and understanding. 
Thanks to Mrs O’ Loughlin for all her hard work in leading this initiative. We are looking forward to 
receiving our Green Flag in May.  
Mrs O’ Loughlin’s and Ms. Jones’ Classes will be continuing their cycle training this Friday and next 
Friday. Please bring your bikes and helmets into school on Friday morning. Ellen, our Travel Officer 
has also asked the children to 'bling up' to their helmets for this Friday. She will pick a winner on the 
day and they will receive a cool Green Schools prize. 
 
Hurling Coaching 
Please bring a hurley and helmet to school on Friday for coaching. If you do not have a hurley or 
helmet, please let your child’s class teacher know. 
 
TLC 7 
We will participate in the Team Limerick Clean-Up by carrying out littering picking around the school 
and adjoining areas next week. 
 
Exceptional Closure Day 
The school will be closed on Tuesday, 5th April for whole staff training with Yvonne Purcell for the 
NCSE.  
 
Easter Holidays 
The school will close on Friday, 8th of April at 12pm for Easter Holidays and reopen on Monday, 25th 
of April. 
 
A special word of acknowledgement and thanks to the students in 3rd to 5th Class who continue to 
wear their masks as Covid-19 rates are high.  
 
Thank you for your continued support and co-operation, 
 
Sarah Jones 
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